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Dear Andrew 
 
Public Accounts Committee Evidence Session – Request for Follow Up 
Information  
 
Thank you for your letter of 13 November in which you provided further detail 
in respect of the Northern Ireland Events Company. 
 
The Committee considered your correspondence on 18 November. In 
particular the Committee considered your concerns regarding my summation 
at the evidence session. I am disappointed that you did not raise your 
concerns at time, however as you stated at the session, the “Committee can 
rightly express a view on whether there is value for money.” It was within this 
context that I based my summation.  
 
The Committee is currently considering all the evidence (oral and written) 
relating to this inquiry to form its opinion. This will be reflected in the 
Committee’s report which will be launched in the New Year.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Michaela Boyle 
Chairperson 
Public Accounts Committee 

Room 371 
Parliament Buildings  
Ballymiscaw 
BELFAST  
BT4 3XX 
Tel: (028) 9052 1208  
Fax: (028) 9052 0366  
E: pac.committee@niassembly.gov.uk 
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